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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1765 directs the Oklahoma Motor Vehicle Commission to check information made available 

by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration to determine whether a motor vehicle is 

subject to an open recall prior to issuing a motor vehicle registration or mailing a motor vehicle 

registration renewal notice. If the vehicle is subject to an open recall, the Commission shall 

notify the owner. After an owner of a motor vehicle receives notice that the motor vehicle is 

subject to a recall, the owner shall obtain the necessary repairs before the motor vehicle’s next 

registration renewal. The owner must submit proof of the repair to the Commission. The measure 

authorizes the Director of the Commission to provide 6-month extensions for the registration of a 

motor vehicle subject to an open recall.   
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